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**The day of put-put golf and cook-out for the Servers has been cancelled due to scheduling          
     Conflicts** 
We are missing 3 stainless steel pots from the Parish Hall. If you have them please return 
them. Also, when taking towels home from the Parish Hall to be washed, please return those 
as well. We are in need of donations of ice cream buckets. Please bring them to back of the 
church, Thanks!! 
Religious Education teachers are needed for 2nd grade.  Please pray about this to see if God is 
calling you to serve our parish as a religious education teacher. Classes are every Wednesday 
evening from 6:30-7:30 pm, with Mass from 7:30-8:00 pm. Classes begin October 7th, and run 
through the first week of May. We are also in need of volunteer aides for several classes. If you 
would like to volunteer please contact Val Morfeld at 402-740-1416, Stephanie Wurdinger at 
402-699-4406 or Father Jerry. This is such an important part of our parish, so please consider this 
opportunity to serve. 
Thank you to Shirley and Corny Schroeder for the donation of the coffee pot- It is greatly 
appreciated! 
Beginning September 4th, and on every first Friday of the month, there will be Adoration of the 
Blessed Sacrament. The Blessed Sacrament will be exposed from 8:00 am to 6:00 pm. We need 
to have at least one person present for each hour. There will be a sign-up sheet at the main 
entrance of church. Please consider spending some time with our Blessed Lord. If you have any 
questions please contact Alysan Wurdinger at (402) 860-0002 or Father Jerry at (402)439-2147. 
The Stanton Community Club is looking for new members to join their organization. They 
sponsor many community events such as youth sports, 4th of July festivities, Easter Egg Hunt, and 
many more. Dues are $5.00 per year per individual. Our meetings are held the 2nd Tuesday of the 
month at the Stanton VFW Club at 7 pm. Our next meeting will be on Sept. 8th. They would love 
to see you there! Questions, call Nan at 439-5277 or Cindy at 439-2122. 
Bright Horizons Diaper Drive will be during the month of September. There will be tote in the 
back of church for donations. Bright Horizons is dedicated to the elimination of domestic 
violence and sexual assault through empowerment, education, social action, and support 
services. Please consider helping out by bringing in diapers of any size. 

Saint John the Baptist Parish Bazaar- will be held on Sunday, Sept. 13th following the 10:00 am 
Mass. From 11:00 am to 2:00 pm they will be serving Pork Loin, Sausage, hot dogs, cheesy 
potatoes, coleslaw, vegetables and desserts. At 12 noon kids games and activities will begin. At 
1:00 pm the social garden will open, and at 2:00 pm there will be a mini auction, parish raffle, 
bingo, and a gun and quilt raffle. Everyone is welcome! 
Retreat Offering: Prayer for busy People –will be held from Sept. 10-13th at the St. Benedict 
Retreat Center in Schuyler, NE. It will address one of the major problems in our society today, 
which is- How can I make my daily life, which is often to hectic, more prayerful and peaceful? 
The retreat will be led by Fr. Thomas A. Hillenbrand. For more info call (402) 352-8819. 
 
 

 

                

 

 

 

                   

 

 

            

 

 

  

 

 

 

     

 

 

             Sat. Aug 29th   - 5:30 pm                       Sun. Aug 30th  - 10:00 am 
        
Lector-   N. Sateren                                                 B. Wurdinger 
          
EME-      K. Jensen              Deacon Al 
           
Servers- A. & L. Wegner                          H. Wehrle & A. Arens 
     
Gifts-   G. & N. Morfeld                         P. & L. Morfeld 
  
Ushers-   B Baumert/Shad Pohlman          L. Robinette/J. Robinette          
   
Organ/Cantor-   Campbell/Vol.           Sindelar/Hartl & Vol. 
                                                  
SHC- -----------------------------------------------------K. Spence 
 
Money Counter---------------------------------------Dan & Pam Fuerhoff 
 
 
 
 

Monthly Meetings 
KOC: First Monday at 8:00 pm 
Altar Soc: First Thur. at 1:30 pm 
Rolls: First Sunday after Mass 
Pastoral Council: Second 
Sunday 9:00 am            

                                   

Mass Intentions 

August 24th – August 30th  

          Intention                                  From 

M. 7:25am    Dal Armbruster                           Carol Armbruster family 

T. 7:25 am     Richard Suchan                               Carla Damgaard 

W. 7:25am    Ian Reese                                         Ralph & Shirley Wolken 
Th. 7:25 am   Doug Stark                                      Ron & Karen Marshell 
Fr.  7.25 am   NO MASS            

Sa. 5:30 pm   Gordon Reese                               Luree Reese                               
Su.10:00am Special Intention                           Marcy Suchan                             

Financial Stewardship 
8/16/15 

Youth……………….           34.00                                                             
Adults……………...     2,178.00 
Holy Day…………..        240.00            
              TOTAL:     $2,452.00  

 

Problems accessing the 
parish center?  

Contact Jay Spence at 439-
2193 (work) or 

439-2002 (home) 

 

 

Your words, Lord, are 
Spirit and Life; you have 
the words of everlasting 

life.  John 6:63 

Please send bulletin 
announcements to 

stpeters@stanton.net  by 
Thursday AM  

 

 
 

 

          

 
 
 

 

St. Peter’s Church 

1504 Ivy Street 

Stanton, NE. 
August 23rd, 2015 
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